

2021-05-10 - [Anuket RA-1] - Workstream Meeting Agenda and Minutes

Meetings Every Monday at 15:00 UTC

Zoom Meeting link: <https://zoom.us/j/99279174971?pwd=eWozNENnYkpLSXdRSzZvbINKVU1wdz09>

Attendees:

- Name (Organisation) | will incorporate Participant report from Zoom.

Name
Ildiko Vasca
Jim Baker
Karine Sevilla
Pankaj Goyal

As a courtesy to your colleagues please mute yourself when in listen mode. Thanks

Next Release

- Important Topics to cover:
 - RM Alignment

Important Information:

1. Anuket vF2F: June 7 - 10, starting at 1300 UTC
2. Kali release and milestones

Milestone	Date	Notes
M0	10 Mar 2021	
M1	30 Mar 2021	
M2	11 May 2021	
M3	01 Jun 2021	
M4	15 Jun 2021	
M5	22 Jun 2021	
M6	01 Jul 2021	

Meeting Recording: none

Agenda and Minutes

1. Agenda Bashing
2. Antitrust Policy: <https://r.lfnetworking.org/Antitrust%20Slide.pdf>
3. Review [Open Issues and PRs](#)
 - a. PR #2296: Outdated Comments (plust some other changes)
 - b. PR #2351: [Walter Kozlowski](#) please merge
 - c. PR #2392: [Gergely Csatai](#) can you have the raised issues addressed. Thanks
4. GSMA PRD (RA1 & RC1): First Draft Sept 2021
 - a. TSC didn't decide on May 3rd – expected to announce decision on May 10 meeting based on offline voting
5. AOB
 - a. [Topics for June vF2F: June 7 - 10, 2021](#)
 - i. 2021-MM-DD - Anuket: Profiles and Flavours
 - ii. 2021-06-DD - Anuket: Multi/Hybrid Cloud
 1. [Ildiko Vancsa](#) to coordinate

- iii. [2021-06-DD - Anuket: OpenStack Release Selection](#)
 - 1. [Karine Sevilla](#) to coordinate: slide-deck - why we need to change OSTK release, Feature comparison of Victoria and Wallaby,
- iv. Anuket-XGVELA PaaS
- b. [ONES Los Angeles October 11-12, 2021](#) | LFN Developer Meeting in October will be aligned with ONES
 - i. **CFP Closes:** Sunday, June 20 at 11:59 PM PDT | Based on June vF2F decide whether to submit "Untangling the Edge" to the ONES/One Summit
 - ii. **CFP Notifications:** Thursday, July 29
- c. Meetings:
 - i. **No meeting Monday May 17**
 - ii. **No meeting on May 31 (OITF#8)**
 - iii. **No Meeting Monday June 7 for vF2F**
- d. Vacation Plans:
 - i. Pankaj: May 15 - 23, 2021
 - ii. Ildiko:
 - iii. Karine:
 - iv. Cedric:

PR /Issue #	Description of "what"	Content Link	Assignees (s)	Review Ready	Notes/Status
2045	Storage Content		Kodi Atuchukwu Karine Sevilla		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Beth Cohen is working on Storage in RM
2238	RA1 Ch07: Align with RM LCM Automation Ch09				<ul style="list-style-type: none"> RA1 Ch 07 some content exists, including LMA Decide on what to add/change based on RM
2239	RA1 Ch03/04: RM Hardware Acceleration				<ul style="list-style-type: none"> HW Acceleration will require OSTK version change <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Will need TSC guidance on which OSTK release: Victoria or Wallaby vF2F Discussion ??
2240	RA1 Ch06: Align with RM Ch07 Security changes		Karine Sevilla		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Elbrus RM
2276	Track RM change on Service Function Chaining and align RA1				<p>Suman Kumar has added content for review and shall be discussed in RM meeting on 2021-03-10</p> <p>PR created – watch and see what to include once merged in RM</p> <p>[RM Ch3] Update SFC Section 3.5.1 #2309</p> <p>[RM Ch3] Update SFC Section 3.5.1 Architecture #2319</p>
2297	Add pointers to RA1 Ch08 under Innovation and Development: <ol style="list-style-type: none"> OpenStack Triple-O Cheeps StarlingX 		Pankaj Goyal		PR #2351 – needs review
2326 2334	Align with RM changes to Profiles and Flavours				<p>RM Alignment on Profiles and Flavours #2326 & 2324 RM PR #2312 and #2320</p> <p>HW and SW profiles node and workload profiles</p> <p>Riccardo Gasparetto Stori profile redefined</p> <p>J. Rodriguez is defining flavours</p> <p>Also review RM PR #2384</p>

Issues with no PRs -see [RA1 Project Board](#):

Action Items (other than PRs and Issues)

	Description	Due Date	Assignee	Status	Task In
--	-------------	----------	----------	--------	---------